
 

        SILVER RIDGE PARK WESTERLY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

2025 Pool Season: Important Homeowner Badge Information 

Remember, your homeowner badge is needed to use the pool !  
If you've lost yours, you'll need to buy a replacement. 

Replacing Your Homeowner Badge: 

●​ Replacement badges are $15.00 each. 
●​ Administration will need to confirm the occupant of your request from your 

updated HOPA survey form on file. 
●​ Fill out the Homeowner Badge Replacement Request Form below and 

drop it off with payment at the office or the lobby's Trustee Mailbox. 
●​ You will be contacted by Clubhouse Admin to arrange for Badge pick up 
●​ The Homeowner Badge Replacement Request Form will be available at 

the HOA meetings and in clubhouse vestibule. 

Westerly Homeowner Badge Replacement Request: 

Name: ___________________________________________________  

Address: _________________________________________________ 

Phone Contact: ____________________________________________ 

 

 

 


